
I would like to receive the newsletter online 
Email address:

JOIN US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

Please use my gift of $                      for one of the following:

Clubs Up and Running!

Chairman: Dr. Hammarlund
Members: Aaron Schroeder, Tanya
Wilson, Ben & Margaret Rodriguez,
Mike & Debi Morales, &Carolyn
Wilson 

Dan Dunkerley- Director | Hannah Bell - Admin. Assistant 

CEF of Greater Riverside Update!

Make Tax-Deductible Check
payable to:

Child Evangelism Fellowship
 P.O. Box 584 Corona, CA

92878
Or

Donate Online at:
CefRiverside.com

Child Evangelism Fellowship
Greater Riverside Chapter

April, 2022
www.cefriverside.com

PLEASE REMOVE THIS SECTION AND RETURN WITH GIFT IN THE PROVIDED ENVELOPE. 

 but Jesus said, “Let the little children come to me and do not hinder them, for to such belongs the
kingdom of heaven.” Matthew 19:14 (ESV)

Your financial gift will help to support the ministry in paying school fees for existing Good News Clubs! 

COMMITTEE  MEMBERS  

CONTACT  INFORMATION

Director Dan Dunkerley 
(714) 423-1385 
cefriverside@outlook.com
709 W Grand Blvd, Corona,
CA 92882 
Assistant Hannah Bell
(951) 565 - 0056
HBellworks@outlook.com

After School Good News Clubs

Director Support (#002)

General Fund (#000) Supporting Ministry Team
and programs 

I would like to get involved

SCHOOL FEES

CEF Riverside is working on
adding new methods of
communication! We want to
stay connected with you and we
would also like it to be easier
for you to share the ministry of
CEF Riverside with your friends
and family! For more updates
and upcoming events Friend our
account: Cef Riverside. 

The number of children in
grades k-6 that are attending
our current Good News Clubs:
VanderMolen - 31 attending
Eastvale - 44 attending
Jefferson - 21 attending
Arlanza - 62 attending
Parkridge - 46 attending
ASL Park Day - 14 attending
LA Fair - 59 attending

PRAYER MINISTRY

Join us Friday at 10am at our
office, West Grand Baptist Church,
in Corona, CA or Saturday
mornings 8am on Zoom

After a year and a half of
ministry being online CEF
Riverside is now back in the
public schools reaching
Children with the gospel. It
has been an amazing blessing
to serve this year in Good
News Clubs. School Fees
have also started again and
we need your support to
keep these clubs open. 



Testimonies

This February we had the pleasure of celebrating the 88th
Birthday of an amazingly dedicated Good News Club
Volunteer! We so appreciate all of the hours spent
studying and preparing for clubs and the years of service
in ministry with Child Evangelism Fellowship of Greater
Riverside. We praise God for your faithful ministry and
look forward to many more. Thank you, Carolyn! Your CEF
family loves you!

Birthday Celebration!

ASL Park Day Celebration!
God is on the move! After the second year of
closures in which students could attend school, but
all afterschool activities were canceled, we exploded
with a fun day at the park.  Balloons, games, crafts,
food, did I mention lesson and review game (Kids
hid the “lost sheep” when they answered the
question and Tom H. did an expert job finding it). 
 Fourteen kids participated in the lesson/review
game and fun activities planned and organized by
five leaders.  Parents had a blast with in-person
chatting/signing, so much better than online. 
 (Grateful for the technology, but love in-person
contact).  We have plans to continue meeting.  We
are thankful to God for His continued faithfulness
and for our dedicated prayer warriors!


